
  

Weekly News from Our Kindergarten Class 
September 9, 2016 

Books we read: 
Nursery Rhymes 
See You Later 
Alligator 
One Sun 
Chicca Chicca Boom 
Boom 
The Rainbow Fish 
 
 
 
 
 

We had a great week! Kindergarten is a 
very busy place! The children are learning and 
practicing their many new school routines. 
(packing, unpacking, finding cubby, getting 
themselves ready for school and prepared to go 
home!). ☺ ☺ ☺ 
Please review with your child his/her Bus 
Number so he/she can start recognizing 
the number. Thanks! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Today the children 
brought home their Passport 
that was completed as they 
“traveled” through each Pouncer 
Paw Behavior Lesson m Hopewell. 
(bus,Hallway,Bathroom, 
cafeteria,assemblies, arrival,and 
Specials) This Passport needs to 
be signed by your child and a 
parent. There was also a Green 
pamphlet that was sent home 
that offers helpful hints to 
families to support your little 
ones so they can be Respectful, 
Responsible and Ready for 
School EVERY Day! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

In our Language Activities the 
children are practicing some familiar 
Nursery Rhymes. We are listening 
for the Rhyming Words in them. We 
are learning about hearing words in 
parts (syllables). We started our 
Readers Notebook. These pages will 
go home as they are completed.  
There are MANY Directions to 
follow with this lesson! Great Job 
Kindergarten! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Math will start next week. Look for 
Homework to come home!!! 

                               
           King and Queen 
Information will go home next week about 
this fun and meaningful program. 
 
The children started a new activity this week 
to practice many of the skills they are 
learning. This is called “Bins”. The Bins are: 
Lacing Cards, Cubes, Beads, and Mr Potato 
Head. (all curriculum related activities) 
 
PLEASE  return all papers to school that 
were sent home from Hopewell!!! 
 
 
 
           

 Have a nice 
weekend! 
Mrs. Smillie 

 

  

 
We observed 
Patriot’s Day by 
reading the Big Book 
Pledge Of Allegiance. 
The children created 
American Flags. 
 


